
 

Prayer Concerns 

April 21, 2024 

 

We praise God for His faithfulness to: 

• Laura Jane Colber, who will celebrate her 

90th birthday on Thursday, April 25. 

• Mel Hugen, who will celebrate his 93rd birthday 

on Sunday, April 28.  

 

Let us faithfully pray for:       

• Mary Geertsema, who has moved to assisted 

living at Edison 

• Nella Groff, who is receiving hospice services 

at her home. 

• Michael Hoisington, as he travels to Indonesia 

to train pastors from 20+ countries. 

• Don Jansen, who is recovering from surgery for 

a broken pelvis at Mary Free Bed.  

• Renee Kuiper, who began chemotherapy on 

Friday. 

 

We extend our Christian sympathy to: 

• The family and friends of Ruth Brouwer, who 

passed away on Saturday, April 13. Her 

memorial service will be held here at LaGrave 

on Friday, May 10. 

 

Please pray for: 
those receiving hospice services – Bob VanderLey, 

Barb Voshel  

  

those continuing treatment for cancer – Tom Duthler, 

Anita MacDonald (John Postmus’ daughter), Dick 

Ortega, Andy Tiggleman, Sharon VanHouten, Barb 

Voskuil, Henk Witte 

 

those with other continuing needs – Marlan Arnoys, 

Barb Burman, Sandy Buter, Rich (Mamuani) Postma, 

Ruth VanderLaan-Vos, Millie Vriend 

 

 



 

As members of God’s family, remember those who are 

trapped in the cycle of addiction, and those who walk 

with them. 

 

Missionary of the Week: Steve & Chris Van Zanen, 

missionaries with Resonate Global Mission. Steve 

teaches in and chairs the theology department at LCC 

International University in Lithuania. Please pray that 

students would have open hearts as they take core 

courses in Bible and Christian worldview. Pray that the 

LORD would enable them to look beyond past difficult 

experiences with The Church to her Lord. 
 

 

NEW MEMBER 
 

This Sunday, we welcome Dianne Veenstra, who 

transferred her membership from First Presbyterian 

Church in North Carolina.  

 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to our LaGrave family for your prayers, 

cards and calls while I was at Mary Free Bed for 

rehabilitation after my broken leg. Thank you for meals 

brought to Jonathan and to both of us, after I returned 

home. Thank you to Kristy and Peter for their calls and 

visits and to those who make the livestream available. It 

is good to be part of the LaGrave Church family.   

Judy von Dobschutz 


